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Please vote no on this legislation!  Small landlords can not afford to keep their rentals 

updated and keep up with rising costs of taxes and utilities with these proposed 

restrictions.   All of the burden of every problem in Portland seems to fall squarely on 

the shoulders of the small landlords.  We should be forming a coalition between 

landlords and tenants and creating positive relationships between the two, not 

constantly creating legislation that pushes us further apart.  It only works to benefit 

the big companies by pushing out small landlords, which is ultimately going to be far 

worse for tenants if there's no room for compassion and conversation. 


